
COMMENTS, QUESTIONS AND SUGGESTIONS  
 

Bridgnorth, Worfield, Alveley and Claverley Local Joint Committee 
 

 
 Comments/Questions/Suggestions Response 

Requested From 
 

Response/Action 

1. Road Safety Issues between Cross Lane 
Head and Bridgnorth 
Letter dated 10 June 2010 received from a 
resident raising the issue of the lack of a 
continuous pavement/path along the B4373 
from Cross Lane Head to Bridgnorth. 

Traffic and Highway 
Engineering 

Correspondence passed to appropriate officers.  Response 
to be reported to a future meeting of the LJC. 

2. Suggestions for future agenda items: 
• Possible reorganisation of hospital services 

and how it could affect the Bridgnorth area 
• Ambulance Service (response times; call 

centre problems) 
• Community Council of Shropshire 

(vulnerable people) 
• ShropshireLink bus services 
• Carers – My Life, My Choice team 
• Fly-tipping 
• Knotweed on River Severn (Environment 

Agency) 
• Divisional Surveyor to be invited to attend a 

future meeting to discuss potholes. 
• Fire and Rescue Service – incidents/activity 

statistics and fire safety 
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